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31 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Remembrance Ceremony – 8 November 2023 

 

On Wednesday 8 November, at 11.00am, Stamford Green have been invited to attend a 

Remembrance ceremony at the Garden of Remembrance within the Bourne Hall grounds in Ewell.  

We will be remembering the 455 local men who died in the First World War, over 130 of them at the 

Battle of the Somme alone.   

 

Your child has been chosen to represent Stamford Green at this important event. School staff will be 

walking children to the event, which is entirely within the school day so there is no need for any help 

with transporting children.  

 

Children should wear normal school uniform and shoes on this day, however it is important that your 

child comes dressed appropriately for the weather so please ensure that they definitely have 

waterproof coats with hoods. 

 

Please could you email Mrs English via parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk to confirm that you give 

permission for your child to attend.  

 

Your support with this event is much appreciated. 

 

Kind regards,   

 

Mr Vidal 

Year 4 Class Teacher 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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